

First Lutheran Christian Academy

Tuesday Note

September 22, 2020

"From the fullness of His grace we have all received one blessing after another."

John 1:16

PRINCIPAL'S WELCOME

Welcome to all...to our new families and to those of you who are returning to FLCA...to our students meeting in school and to those who are learning from home! We're looking forward to a wonderful school year and the opportunity to learn and grow together: through hearing God's Word, sharing His love, and having opportunities to live our faith, with Jesus Christ as the centre.

The start of this school year has been very different from those in the past, and I'm pleased to report that our students and teachers are responding well to our "new way of doing school". We pray that God will continue to bless all of our FLCA family throughout 2020/2021.

As we have done with so many of our other protocols, we will forgo handing out hard copies of our Tuesday Notes for now; you will receive a copy by email every Tuesday, and a copy will always be posted to our website, www.flca.ca, under the Parent tab.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

October 12Thanksgiving (no school)November 171st Term Report Card DayNovember 20Parent Teacher Interviews

(no school)

December 18 Last day of school
Christmas Break

To January 1

January 4 First day of school
January 22 PA Day (no school)
February 17 Family Day (no school)

HANDBOOK You will find a copy of this year's Handbook attached to this email. Please download it for your records. You can also find a copy of the current Handbook at www.flca.ca under the Parent tab. We have maintained the Handbook in the format that we use for typical school years. Any changes to our procedures are outlined in the Plan for Reopening which was shared with you this summer (a link is also provided on the Home page at www.flca.ca.

DAILY COVID-19 SCREENING



The Windsor Essex County Health Unit is now recommending an **interactive COVID-19 Daily Screening Tool** for use by parents, students, staff and school visitors. To make it easier for you, there is a link on the **Home** page of our website at www.flca.ca. There is additional information included in this tool to help you make decisions about whether to send your child to school and what your next steps should be in the event of illness.